
MIT ACADEMY’S   DAILY BULLETIN  Monday, May 1, 2017 

Good Morning MIT Academy! 
 

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance. 

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America 

and to the republic for which it stands, one nation under God, indivisible, 

with liberty and justice for all. 

HONOR ROLL CERTIFICATES: 

Students please pick up your certificates before school or during lunchtime from Ms. Diana in the 

Main Office. 
 

ELAC: 

The senior class and ELAC are back at it again with another lunch special on May 3rd. We're going 

to be selling, Nachos, Fruit with Chile, Doritos, Horchata, and corn on the cob. Pre-sale tickets will 

be $5! Pre-Sale tickets gives you 3 items! See any senior to purchase them! 
 

DESTINATION DC: 

There will be a mandatory meeting for all seniors and your parents this Wednesday, May 3rd, from 6-7 

pm in the MPR.  We will be discussing the Washington DC trip. If you have questions or cannot attend 

please contact Ms. Perry at aperry@mitacademy.org or 552-6482 ext. 314. Thank you. 
 

ONLINE LEARNING: 

Online Learning meets Mondays & Thursdays, room EV-1, from 4-5:30 pm.  
 

KEY CLUB: 

There is Key Club meeting today, during High School lunch in Room W. 
 

ECO-CREW: 

Eco-Crew meets every day in Ms. Perry’s classroom, room W afterschool from 3:45-4:15. 
 

BINGO NIGHT: 

Attention students of MIT! I hope you guys like bingo, because the class of 2017 is bringing back 

another Bingo Night! Bingo Night will be happening on May 12th from 6 to 8 PM! You get 

purchase 7 bingo cards for only $5. Feeling hungry or thirsty you can buy some snacks and drinks 

during Bingo Night as well. Please find a senior to purchase tickets! See you guys there! 
 

YEARBOOK: 
Cherish all the wonderful memories of the school year, buy a yearbook! Yearbooks are $65 and can be 

purchased from Ms. Amrita Shankar in the Main Office. Yearbooks sold until 5/15. Please bring cash 

or checks, checks should be made out to MIT Academy.  
 

This Friday is Late Start Friday and College Wear / AVID Wear Day! 

mailto:aperry@mitacademy.org


MIT ACADEMY 

Wishes the following  

Student(s) a 
 

 

 

Jorge Bertulfo, Sebastian Hernandez, 
& Vinessa Huinac 

 

 

Quote of the Week: “The only thing that I have done that is not mitigated by luck, diminished 

by good fortune, is that I persisted, and other people gave up.” Harrison Ford 

Information for the Daily Bulletin is to be submitted to mascencio@mitacademy.org no later than 1:00 pm the workday 

before you want it to appear. A request for submission by a student needs to have the pre-approval of the 

teacher/advisor overseeing the requested announcement. Please make sure to “CC” that advisor in the email. All 

submissions may be edited. Please put “Daily Bulletin” in the subject line. Thank you. 
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